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September 11, 1980

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Hector:

Thank you for your recent correspondence.

I appreciate your sending me the Houston Post clipping. I do
believe that we are making important progress in the area of
productivity and capital formation and assure you that I am
working very hard to ensure the final passage of the tax bill
recently reported out of the Senate Finance Committee.

It was a pleasure hearing from you.

Sincerely,
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